
Dear UCI Dancers, 

Happy week 6! We hope you had an enjoyable Halloween weekend amidst the midterm 
madness. Now that you are more than halfway through the quarter, take a moment and 
notice the difference between the you on your first day, and you at the midpoint of the first 
quarter. We can see all your progress so far, and we are so proud of all of our dancers! Keep 
up the great work! Please see your Dance-related news below: a reminder for a call for 
collaborators with 2nd year MFA student, Ashley Jones. 
 

 

WEEK 6 NEWS 

*REMINDER* Call for Collaborators – Jones, Ashley 

Second year MFA graduate, Ashley L. Jones, is looking for the following collaborators 

for her upcoming thesis performance: 

         Tap Dancers: 

          -Int/Adv/Pro level of skill 

          -Equally comfortable with set choreography and Improvisation 

          -Rhythmic competency and an understanding of jazz music and its structure 

          -A willingness to learn, grow, and explore the floor 

Dancers must fill out the google form and submit CV's to jonesal1@uci.edu by this 

Friday, November 5th. Physical auditions will be held on Saturday, November 6th from 

12pm-2pm in DS 120. This audition is open to ALL MAJORS, but dancers must register 

in advance.  

Please send all questions prior to the audition to jonesal1@uci.edu 

 
Sincerely, 

Molly Lynch, Chair 
Dance Department 
Claire Trevor School of the Arts 
University of California, Irvine 
300 Mesa Arts Bldg., Irvine Ca 92697-2775 
O: 949-824-7283 |   F: 949-824 -4563 | https://dance.arts.uci.edu/ 
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